
CITIZEN BOND OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE (CBOC) COMMENTS ON FORENSIC 
AUDIT – Lisa LeBlanc.  
At the December 21, 2016 CBOC meeting, a motion was passed to submit the CBOC’s response 
to the Forensic Audit Report to the Board of Education, staff and forensic auditor.   The motion 
further requested that this response be posted to the WCCUSD Website under the area for 
Forensic Audit public comments.  Attached are the comments on Forensic Audit Report Section 
FI (6) received from the CBOC which have already been posted on the website.  The comments 
will also be e-mailed to the auditor.  These comments will be taken into consideration during 
implementation of the audit’s recommendations. 
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